

TOWN OF UXBRIDGE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 21 South Main Street Uxbridge, MA 01569-1851 508-278-8600

PUBLIC HEARING

AGGREGATION PLAN PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD FROM August 22 to September 2, 2019

At our Town Meeting on October 24, 2017, the residents voted to authorize the Board of Selectmen to research, develop, and implement an aggregation program and enter into a contract with a competitive supplier of electricity.

The objectives of the aggregation program are to:

- lower the cost of electricity (although savings are not guaranteed);
- · gain longer term price stability; and
- offer more renewable energy options.

The aggregation plan will go through a very strict and comprehensive review and approval process with the Department of Energy Resources (DOER) and the Department of Public Utilities (DPU).

An important element of the process leading to approval of the aggregation plan of a municipality by the DPU is to allow for review of the aggregation plan by its residents. The aggregation plan can be viewed at the Town Clerk's office, Town Manger's office, and the Uxbridge Library as well can be viewed online at https://www.uxbridge-ma.gov/sites/uxbridgema/files/news/uxbridge_aggregation_documents.pdf. Submission of comments or questions in writing to the Board of Selectmen during the review period (8/22/19-9/2/19) or attend a meeting of the Board of Selectmen during the review period to offer comments or questions. A Public Hearing will be held on 9/9/19 at 6:30 p.m. in the Board of Selectmen Meeting Room, 21 S. Main Street, Uxbridge, MA.

This public review period will be completed before the aggregation plan is submitted to the DPU for their review and approval.

Respectfully submitted, The Board of Selectmen

To appear in the Worcester Telegram & Gazette: 8/22/19